
Personal, Social and Emotional Development  
 

To help us settle into our new environment we will be playing lots of 

‘getting to know you’ games as well as learning class routines and 

rules. We will be playing turn-taking games to help us get used to 

playing with others, and will be introduced to different challenge 

areas within our classes. 

                              Mathematics 
 

Our Essentials for Counting programme begins with lots 

of counting, ensuring we can consistently say number 

names in order, and then begin to link these to counting 

out groups of objects. We will represent numbers in lots 

of different ways, and then using words like ’more’, ’less’ 

and ’the same’ to compare how many there are in each 

group. We will (of course) be singing lots of number 

songs, and will meet a different ‘number of the week’, 

starting with 1 and working our way up over the course 

of the term. We will look for opportunities to use our 

counting whenever possible, counting the people in our 

group, the number of blocks we need for a project, the 

books we have read and whatever else we can think of!   



Personal, Social and Emotional Development  
 

• Play turn-taking games together, and support your child in learning 

to wait for their turn and listen to others.  
 

• Encourage your child to talk about their feelings - can they name 

the emotion? What does it ‘feel like’ inside? What has made them 

feel that way?  

                               Mathematics 
 

• Keep practicing counting, whenever and wherever 

possible - you could count houses on the way to 

school, footsteps on the way to bed, shoes in the 

house, players on the team, objects in the shopping  

trolley, claps, nods... Anything and everything you 

can think of! 
  

• Practice writing numbers in sand, salt or water, or 

try making numbers out of groups of pebbles.  
 

• Play board games with numbered squares together, 

and practice saying the names of the squares you 

land on together. Simple card games give lots of               

opportunities for practicing number names, too. 


